
Glan Elwy Community Nature Space 

Drawing Description for the Blind 

The proposed Community Nature Space is in the field immediately south of the ‘New Inn’ public 

house in St Asaph, between the Lower Denbigh Road and the River Elwy.  Access would be from the 

existing riverside footpath. 

The existing hedge and woodland alongside the river would be enhanced by planting more trees.  

Two woodland viewing platforms would be constructed and signs with information about the site 

would be installed at each end of the footpath. 

The main part of the field would be used for the creation of a wildflower meadow with wetlands in 

the centre.  This central part of the field would be fenced off from public access.  However, there 

would be circulation space around the perimeter, partly to keep clear access for Natural Resources 

Wales to maintain the flood wall alongside the road.  Benches would be provided in the perimeter 

strip to allow visitors to sit and enjoy the Community Nature Space. 

At the southern end of the site, a small woodland would be created.  This area would be fenced to 

protect the trees from deer.  Throughout the site, some specimen tree standards of willow, alder, 

oak, birch and rowan would be planted. 


